
 

 

OPPORTUNITY FOR QUESTIONS on the Abbey Provident Venture, LLC Conditional Use Permit Application 

Per Walworth County’s request, the informational meeting with Walworth County Zoning and Planning 

will not be open to the public regarding the Abbey Provident Venture, LLC Conditional Use Permit.  

Therefore, the Town of Walworth is asking anyone with questions on the Abbey Provident Venture, LLC 

Conditional Use Permit Application (Inspiration Ministries) to submit them in writing to Clerk-Treasurer 

Marie Baker by mail (PO Box 386, Walworth, WI 53184), dropping them off in the Town Hall drop box or 

by email (clerk@townofwalworth.com) no later than 4:00 PM on Thursday, March 3, 2022.   

A Town Board Quorum will not be present at this meeting and NO official business will be conducted at 

this meeting. 

PLEASE NOTE: Per 2018 Town Policy, Board/Plan Commission/Committee members may not 

communicate with persons/constituents once an item becomes an Agenda item except at a properly 

noticed meeting.  Please direct your communications in writing to Clerk-Treasurer Marie Baker. 

 

 

 

 


